Politics is too important to leave to the politicians. [eug
HAVE SAY. SIGN UP NOW. [-@-

? A MESSAGE FROM PAUL KENNY

\.‘\

LABOUR IS CHOOSING A NEW LEADER.

Dear Member,
YOU HAVE A RIGHT TO VOTE IN

Politics is too important to leave just to the
politicians. As a GMB member, you have the
right to vote in the contest to choose the next

leader of the Labour Party, but you have to H AVE A s A I
[ |

register. I's free and as easy as filling in this

form to become an affiliated supporter. FI LL I N TH |S FO RM =

Have a voice. Get a vote. Fill it in.

THE BALLOT AS A GMB MEMBER.

RETURN THIS FORM TO:

@/%W‘@ MARIAN HEALY, GMB, 22 STEPHENSON WAY,
//——\

GMB General Secretary LONDON, NW1 2HD

Full name*: Gender:
Address*:
Postcode:
Email*: Phone*:
Date of Birth*: GMB Membership No. Employer:
(if known)

| support the Labour Party’s aims and values and am not a supporter of any organisation opposed to it.

Return this form to:
Marian Healy, GMB, 22 Stephenson Way,
London, NW12HD

Signed:

* is required information. The Labour Party and its elected representatives and your union may contact you with the data you have supplied.

Or sign up online at: www.unionstogether.org.uk/our_voice




